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Welcome back to our in-person students! The 3rd grading
period will end on 3/19/21

NHS News

March 15th is the first day of school for in-person learning.
e Students who would like breakfast can report to the cafeteria doors at 7:45
e Students who are not eating breakfast can enter door #4 at 8:00
e We will resume the normal block schedule. 8:05-3:15
e All students need to wear a mask and practice social distancing. Gators are not approved masks. Students who
would like to wear gators will need to wear a typical mask underneath
e Students need to know the location of their A1 class on Monday morning. They can locate it in their home

access center. Students will be given a paper schedule during their first block class.
e student handbook Q4

Remote Students:
e Students who are listed as remote students and now would like to return to school cannot return on Monday.
Parents need to fill out the google form requesting the change. We will notify students when they are able to
return. Request for a change

Students who are remaining remote should do the following this week:

e Transition to self-paced remote learning and course structures

e Get their week organized and ready. Their independent courses will be posted soon in Plato and/or Google
Classrooms.

e They will be contacted by a mentor who will assist them in the transition

ACT
e Students who missed the ACT and would like to make-up the test need to complete a google form that was sent
to 11th graders by 3-15-21.

Follow Us. Contact Us.

Keep up with the latest North High School

happenings on social media. @ 985 Gorge Blvd., Akron, OH 44310
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Tcui-CnY7NsL-JF2IDEcUuTbyi34Cb2zyJEwUeDWyvA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdc2jCMhYUhgnTU5tfi1njXmSvXU0BhomEuWrr4heWcNGlfjQ/viewform?usp=sf_link




